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1. What is your fondest memory of your time here at Foothills?

Three of my four children were born at Foothills, the one who wasn’t is now working here!

2. Of all your contributions here at Foothills, what are you proudest of?

My term serving as a program director for the anesthesia residency program, and working
under Dr. Roger Maltby researching with the laryngeal mask airway.

3. What advice would the you of today give the younger version of yourself at the start
of your practicing career?

Don’t expect things to be the same every day, month and year.

4. What do you see as the biggest challenge facing physicians at this time?

Earning and keeping the professional credibility that patients invest in us.

5. When you arrive at the Gates of heaven, what do you hope to hear St. Peter say?

“Dark roast, one centimeter of cream, right?”



